
 

This event is for our Tohono O’odham Nation members with special needs.  It 

will feature fun cowboy/cowgirl activities such as dummy roping, stick horse 

racing, horse grooming and much more.  Limited to 50 members.  

Applications must be submitted by January 30, 2019 by 5 PM 

Email Leanna.dupris@tonation-nsn.gov or deliver to the Rodeo and Fair Office  

at the Eugene P. Tashquinth Livestock Complex.  

 

 

 

Persons attending and participating in the Rodeo and Fair assume all risks including, but not limited to 

illness, injury, death or property loss and agree not to hold the Tohono O’odham Nation, its agents, event 

sponsors and volunteers liable. 


